
March 30th, 2020
Dear family members of Dublin Retirement Village,

As we have continued to monitor the number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Franklin County and the neighboring counties we have made the decision to immediately begin implementing our elevated procedures as added precaution in preventing an outbreak of the COVID-19 virus in the community. 

These include: 
· The front door to the community will be locked 24 hours a day.
· Restricting access to the community to only essential visitors (defined as individuals and family members who are there to provide compassionate care during final stages of life). For questions about this, contact Ron Keller at 614-204-9765
· Other services such as Physical, occupational and speech therapy will continue if the provider can dedicate staff to our community. Restricting visits only to our community lowers the risk of transmission of the virus to our residents and associates. We will re-evaluate this on a week to week basis.
We are fully committed to taking every action necessary for the protection of everyone at Dublin Assisted Living and Memory Support. This commitment includes keeping the lines of communication open and we will provide you with updates. You are welcome to call me anytime.
Best Regards,
Ron Keller
Executive Director
�This letter goes to all family members of IL, AL, and MC






